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UPDATE:
Status of the Indoor Mask Mandate

January 30, 2022
 
 

 
The indoor mask-wearing requirement continues to be in effect until further notice.

On Friday morning, a New York State appellate court began the appeals process for the
legal matter that challenged the indoor mask mandate. It is not known how long it will
take for the court to issue a decision - estimates range from a few days to weeks.  The
stay order issued on Tuesday means that for now, the mask mandate for schools stands.
The current executive order is in place through February 21. Governor Hochul has
stated that she will make a decision as to whether or not to extend the executive order
before the end of January (tomorrow!). 

As more information becomes available, the school community will be updated.

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533

914-591-8500 | 914-591-3064
www.irvingtonschools.org

 ​  ​

https://www.irvingtonschools.org
http://www.irvingtonschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/IrvingtonUFSD/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFmUI-HOJvuCjL_0_clV8wQ

